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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

e 

Virginia Electric & Power Company 
(North Anna Unit No. 1 

) 
) Docket Nos. 50-338 
) 50-280 Surry Unit Nos. 1 & 2 

50-281 

REQUEST FOR REVOCATION OF OPERATING LICENSES 
FOR NORTH ANNA AND SURRY UNITS 

Notice is hereby given that by letter dated April 5·, 1979, 

7590-01 

June Allen on behalf of the North Anna Environmental Coalition 

requested that the Commission revoke the operating licenses issued 

to the Virginia E'lectric & Power Company for operation of North 

Anna Unit 1 and Surry Units land 2. lhe basis of the request is 

alleged nonconformance·of estimated peak fuel cladding temperatures 

with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.46(b) of the Corrmission's 

regulations and allegedly inadequate capacity of the refueling water 

storage tank at North Anna. The letter also requests that the 

Commission investigate the role of condenser defects in causing 

steam generator deterioration . 

. This request is being treated pursuant to 10 CFR 2.206 of the 

Commission's regulations, and accordingly, action will be tak_en on 

the request within a reasonable time. Copies of the request are 

available for public inspection in the Commission's Public Document 

Room, 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20555, and at the local 
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public document rooms for the North Anna (Alderman Library, University 

of Virginia, Charlottesville, Virginia 22901 and Lou·isa County 

Courthouse, Post Office Box 27, Louisa, Virginia 23093) and Surry 

(Swe111 Library, College of William and Mary, Williamsburg, Virginia 

23185) units. 

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION. 

Orlgin..:l :.;;~ ........ .. 4 
· . Roger S. Soyg 

Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland, 
this day of May 1979. 




